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Mr. P. McCaughey,

Principal Officer LDP,

Derry and Strabane District Council,
98 Strand Road,

Derry

,BT48 7NN.

Dear Mr. McCaughey,
Re: Prehen Golf Course Housing Development

I wish to strongly object to the proposal of more houses being built on land belonging to the golf
course at Prehen. This is a beautiful area adjacent to Prehen House and should therefore not be
used for further development. Any such development would further impact on the wildlife of the
area causing considerable harm. |am also concerned that the Council would agree to the felling of
trees at this time of climate change.

Further there would be considerable noise and further traffic in the area which is already congested.
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